
From: Tyrrell, Denise
Sent: 2/28/2014 7:07:55 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: PSEP Update Application: Follow-up to Wednesday's Call

What is this about?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Como, Joe"
Date:02/28/2014 5:06 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Tyrrell, Denise" /'Turner, Brian"
Subject: FW: PSEP Update Application: Follow-up to Wednesday's Call

Denise and Brian,

I am forwarding you this email that our staff and I find very disheartening. It is an example of what we perceive 
to be SED staffs practice of not wanting to work with ORA. We had to find out through PG&E what SED is 
doing. If what is stated below is true, SED has not tried to work with ORA in the spirit of cooperation. 
Especially since we had to leam this through PG&E. SED seems to be willing to work with the utility before it 
will work with its own colleagues at the PUC.

Are they really going to put out a report in March for people to look at? If true, they have totally ignored our 
concerns and warnings about the mistakes in the underlying data. You were there when we pointed out a serious 
error in the one audit that ORA looked at in-dept. Did we find the needle in the haystack on the first try or is it 
more likely that there are other errors? Or is there some way they are looking into that? We don't know, because 
they don’t talk to us!

I think the message is clear that our staff is continuing to get the cold shoulder from SED staff. There hasn't been 
any major change in the way SED views ORA. I think we are wasting its time trying to work with SED.

Joe Como 
Director, ORA
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-2381 voice 
415-703-2057 facsimile 
joe ,como@cpuc .ca.gov
www.ora.ca.gov/dra/

The information in this email is confidential and protected by the attorney/client and/or work product privileges. 
If you received this email inadvertently, please permanently delete it.
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Follow ORA on Facebook

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 3:29 PM
To: Bone, Traci: tlong@tum.org<mailto:tlong@tum.org>

._______ !_____ | Jordan, Lise (Law)
Subject: PSEP Update Application: Follow-up to Wednesday's Call
Cc: Redacted

Traci and Tom,

I wanted to let you know that we have an update on the likely ETA for the SED audit of the PSEP Update 
Application. We have been informed by SED that its current plan is to issue a final audit report in late March, and 
then hold a workshop so that parties can ask questions about the report. I look forward to seeing you both on 
Monday.

Regards,

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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